
Dear Valued Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to your health and 

safety, we are pleased to inform you of our enhanced safety and cleanliness protocols at our 

fitness studio. 

Our Safety Measures Include: 

• Increased frequency of cleaning and disinfecting all equipment and common areas. 

• Hand sanitizing stations placed throughout the studio. 

• Mandatory masks for staff and recommended for members during workouts. 

• Social distancing measures in place to ensure safe spacing. 

Your health and safety are our top priority. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as 

we continue to navigate these challenges together. 

Thank you for being a part of our community! 

Sincerely, 

The Fitness Studio Team 


